Dance Department - Winter Qtr. Week 1 Newsletter

Dance Department
Tue 1/5/2021 9:45 AM
To: DANCE - CHOREOGRAPHY-All Students, DANCE - PERFORMANCE-All Students, DANCE-All Students, Sender Custom
Email List <zotmail@uci.edu>

Dear UCI Dancers,

Happy New Year! We're looking forward to working with you all in 2021!

It's the 1st week of winter quarter, welcome back! Please remember to be smart and gradually get back into your technique classes, observe your surroundings, and be safe. With a successful fall quarter behind us, we have so much to look forward to in the new quarter. Please see details below for a new research study's call for participants.



WEEK 1 NEWS

"Motor learning through reinforcement approach" Research Study

https://zotmail.uci.edu/RTE uploads/16/SharpFlyer 2021.pdf

Thank you,
Molly Lynch, Chair
Dance Department
Claire Trevor School of the Arts
#UCIArtsAnywhere
University of California, Irvine
300 Mesa Arts Bldg., Irvine Ca 92697-2775
O: 949-824-3017 | F: 949-824-4563 | www.dance.arts.uci.edu